HOLIDAY CONCERT DECEMBER 18th @ 7PM

Dear Band and Orchestra Parents and Students,


The holidays are rapidly approaching and so is our 2014 holiday band and orchestra concert December18th, at 7pm in the high school auditorium. I am very excited about the progress the students are making and the opportunity we have to share our music with family, friends and the community. After the concert I would like to have a small reception in the cafeteria for all who attend the concert. There will be refreshments in the cafeteria following the performance. Please see the other side of this page for refreshment information about what to bring.
Chaperones

Thank you to the parents who signed up to chaperone back stage. Chaperones who have children in band will help during the orchestra performances, approximately from 6:30pm-7:45pm. Chaperones who have children in orchestra will help during the band performances approximately 7:30pm-8:30pm.
Where?:


High School Auditorium
Call time:


6th Grade Orchestra- 6pm (High School Choir Room)


6th Grade Band- 6:30pm (High School Band Room)

7/8th Grade Orchestra- 6:20pm (High School Choir Room)


7/8th Grade Band- 6:40pm (High School Band Room)
It is very important to be ON TIME!

FAMILY AND FRIENDS ARE WELCOME AND ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND
Dress:


All Students must wear their black dress shirt (7&8th grade) or black Armada polo (6th grade), black dress pants, black shoes, and black socks. (Students who are not in uniform will not be allowed to perform.)
What to Bring:

-Instrument


-Music


We will be rehearsing at the high school Monday-Thursday during class. Please bring a coat to class. 
Important:

This performance is part of your participation grade for your class. If you are unable to make the performance for any reason you must bring a written note from your parent/guardian to Mr. Thomason. If you are excused from the performance, a make-up project will be assigned.

Students are expected to stay for the entire concert to listen and to support their classmates if seating allows and please remember proper concert etiquette while watching the concert (concert etiquette expectations are on the other side of this page.)
Thank You,

Mr. Thomason
Refreshments  - Please bring the following items and drop them off in the cafeteria before the concert.
6th Grade Orchestra – Juice, Pop or Water.

7th & 8th Grade Orchestra – Paper products (napkins, small paper plates or cups)

6th, 7th & 8th Grade Band – Food (light refreshments such as, cookies, brownies, rice crispy treats, etc.)

Clean up – Thank you to the parents who have signed up to help clean up the refreshments. Please monitor the tables and wipe down the tables after the refreshment time. 

Concert Etiquette 
· Do not enter or leave the auditorium while a group is playing on stage. 

· Do not talk or use personal electronic devices while a group is performing

· Yelling out student’s names is not appropriate during the concert.
